CORONAVIRUS  - ONGOING PRECAUTIONS 

As confirmed at the AGM the main responsibility for ensuring venues are safe, lies with the Venue Owner.  

At the present time the Telford Table Tennis Association (T.T.T.A) does not feel it necessary to impose any mandatory actions by Teams to help prevent the spread of Coronavirus.  This situation could change depending on future guidance issued by the Government and or Table Tennis England.

The T.T.T.A would like make the following requests to all players:-

1) We urge you to read  the Table Table England - Coronavirus guidance that is available on their website and know how your actions can contribute.
2) We urge you to use the Hand Sanitizer which will be available at each venue, or alternatively use your own.
3) Please report any complaints or concerns regarding Coronavirus arrangements to Team Captains, Venue Owners and the T.T.T.A Secretary.
[bookmark: _GoBack]4) Please report any positive Coronavirus results from players to recent opposition and the T.T.T.A Secretary,


Thank you for your co-operation.

	
	



